
31st January 2024

Re: National Storytelling Week
Dear Parents/Carers,

This week is National Storytelling Week and we are doing lots of activities in both Primary and Secondary to help our
students celebrate this wonderful occasion.

In Primary, our Junior librarians are keen to share their favourite stories to our children each morning break time.
Our librarian, Mrs Jones is leading an array of engaging storytelling activities such as acting out a favourite story with
costumes and props, making a storytelling scrapbook, story cubes and so much more.

This week we are running two exciting competitions for both our Primary and Secondary students with a chance to win
some positive points.

Primary Secondary

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully,

Miss J Cornell
Primary Head of Castle Cove
Primary English Lead

Mr C Wadley
Director of Secondary English


